
ASX ANNOUNCEMENT  
 

3D Metalforge Limited (ACN 644 780 281)│ASX:3MF 
  16 Ord Street, West Perth│+618 9482 0500 

www.3dmetalforge.com 

 

 

 

CLARIFICATION ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
4 January 2022: 3D Metalforge (ASX: 3MF) (“3D Metalforge” or the “Company”), would like 
to clarify the announcement dated 22 December 2021 titled ‘3MF Technological Progress 
with AM Materials’. The Company would like to clarify that the customer for which the 
impeller parts were successfully printed and the financial impact of the print, are not material 
to the Company. The one-off print is not anticipated to lead to any future contracts. The 
significance of the announcement is to highlight the availability of new material for the 
Company to use to print future products. This new material (MAT21) was developed by 
Hitachi Metals Singapore. The Company clarifies it does not have a formal agreement with 
Hitachi Metals but are continuing to have discussions with them to actively seek opportunities 
to apply Hitachi’s powders into the Company’s additive manufacturing production. 
 

- ENDS   - 
 
This announcement has been approved for release by the Managing Director of  
3D Metalforge Limited. 
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Matthew Waterhouse     Elodie Castagna 
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